
HUMAN RIGHTS - 1953

 

 

 

The United Nations Commission on Human Rights has been laboring for four years to complete covenants 

based on the Declaration on Human Rights. This Declaration was unanimously approved by the Third General 

Assembly of the United Nations in Paris. 

 

Therefore, be it resolved, that the Nineteenth Biennial Assembly of the National Federation of Temple 

Sisterhoods urges, on behalf of its United States units, that the Administration in Washington take favorable 

action in the continuing effort to draft covenants which will give greater strength to the Declaration on Human 

Rights so that the United States may continue to maintain its role of leadership in offering hope to the millions in 

need of hope of ultimate freedom from oppression.

 

For more information about WRJ and Social Justice, visit www.wrj.org/social-justice-home




